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 Rose Qui OBJ2015/4536/P 20/08/2015  13:59:25 We do not object to the proposal to build an extension over the existing single dwelling up to the 

existing height of the houses at 10b, 10c and 10d.  However, we DO object to the proposed application 

to extend 10b into the garden and beyond the exiting footprint of the 10b building on the following 

grounds:

- such extension will be an over development in such a small mews complex which is already 

surrounded by many buildings and a lack of trees and limited greenery;

- we note the sunlight analysis and impact analysis on the Goldhurst Terrace properties however, after 

living at 10d for many years, we believe that the extension will result in further limiting the little natural 

light received at 10d (which is located at the end of the mews);

- the proposed extension will be very imposing in the small mews complex in comparison to the open 

nature of the existing site.
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